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September 12, 2024

TO: All AAP Members
FROM: Rita Yannayon, CPE, AAP President
RE: 2024 Fall Conference Registration is Open

On behalf of the AAP officers and Board of Governors, | invite you to attend the AAP 2024 Fall Conference
at the Sheraton Pittsburgh Hotel at Station Square in Pittsburgh, PA this November. The current recertifi-
cation period started on July 1, 2023 and ends June 30, 2025. One of the best ways to earn recertification
credits is to attend AAP conferences. Along with an opportunity to earn credit hours, conferences are an
important chance to network with your peers from around the state and exchange ideas and information.

Conference Schedule. Our 2024 Fall Conference will be November 21 and 22. Please be sure to review
the Conference agenda and class descriptions under the Conference Registration tab on the AAP website,
www.paassessors.org. Remember, credit hours are earned an hour for an hour. If you have any questions
about the agenda, please contact Terry Cochran, AAP executive director, at (717) 736-4734 or tcochran@
pacounties.org.

Conference Registration. Online registration is now open! Go to the AAP website, www.paassessors.org,
and visit the Fall Conference page to register for classes. Attendees can still register by using the enclosed
registration form and emailing or mailing it to AAP with a check made payable to "AAP" but we highly
encourage attendees to use the online registration, if possible. If you have registration questions,
please contact Lori Lawyer, AAP management associate, at (717) 736-4712 or llawyer@pacounties.org.

Online registration will close on November 13 at noon. After that time, you can reqister by contacting Lori
Lawyer at llawyer@pacounties.org.

Hotel Reservations. The Sheraton is accepting room reservations using the link located on our Fall
Conference page under the Hotel Reservation tab on the website. The deadline to reserve your room is
by 4 p.m. on October 20 or until the room block is sold out, whichever comes first. After that date, our
Conference rate cannot be guaranteed.

Monitoring Procedures. An explanation of AAP’s monitoring and disciplinary procedures and the AAP
Code of Conduct are posted on the Fall Conference website. Please read them over before registering for
classes. By registering for classes, you, as an individual, are agreeing to abide by both the monitoring and
disciplinary procedures and the Code of Conduct.

| look forward to seeing you in November!



